
 

World Maths Day  
On Friday 22nd March 2024, Yapton C of E Primary School 

will embark on a Multiplication Mission! 

We will be rocking and rolling with the TT Rock Stars and 

we will learn lots of new multiplication chants to perform! 

Each class will have their own Multiplication Mission to 

complete and will spend the day exploring their given 

times table and learning their Times Table Rock Chant.  

The day will be full of games, challenges, active maths 

and lots of fun! 

At the end of our exciting maths filled day, each class will 

perform their Rocking and Rolling number chant to the 

rest of the school in our “Rock and Roll Off” 

Children in Years 1-6 are invited to come dressed 
as their favourite rock or pop star for the day. 

Our youngest children in Early Years, will enjoy a maths 

themed Forest School Day in the woods- and should 

come dressed for Forest School as normal. 

 


